
Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey’s Response to the 

Panel’s Recommendations 
  

  
  
  
[By email]  

  

25th July 2023  

  

Re: Annual Report 2022/23   

  

  

Dear Councillor Robini,  

  



  

2. “The report should include more of an overview of the state of the force, of police 

performance in the round and of the challenges ahead”   

  

As above, to a great extent the Data Hub provides a very holistic summary of Force 

performance. However, having reflected on the Panel’s comments, I am inclined to 

agree that further information could be included in the Annual Report, and I will look to 

provide additional detail around the 20


